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              STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Last Friday was a crazy day!  The school was 
full of rockstars!  It was a great race to the 
finish line to see who would be our rock     
champions—well done to everyone who took 
part but especially to our winners!  We raised 
an amazing £600 for comic relief—well done 
everyone!  
 

Congratulations to two year 6 pupils who 
achieved £100 worth of prizes they chose 
themselves for the most engagement of online 
learning during the lockdown.  Congratulations 
to the two, they know who they are.   
 

Don’t forget the clocks are going forward this 
weekend so we will all be losing an hour extra 
sleep in bed!  So, we all need to make sure we 
set our clocks so we’re not late for school on 
Monday!  
   

Have a great weekend. 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

Attendance Race 
 

Results for week 2 sees both                  
Independence class 2 and Harmo-
ny class 1 neck and neck in the lead closely 
followed 6 more classes. Only one point  
separates them all. 
 

So next week which class will gallop into 
the lead !! 

@stanton_bridge 

Holiday Club 
 

‘Wonderful’, ‘Brilliant’, ‘Fantastic’ are all 
words children have used to describe their time 
at our holiday club! 
 

Today we are announcing that we will be running 
another FREE holiday club in the Easter holiday. 
The club will be running from Monday 5th to  
Friday 9th April 2021. 
 

This will be a brilliant learning opportunity full of 
fun activities. But we have limited spaces so Book 
your place now! 
 

First come, first served. 

 Wellbeing Feedback 
 

We have recently sent out a letter 
to all parents regarding our  
Wellbeing award for schools. The 
letter is a summary of what par-
ents requested, and what we are doing as a 
school to accommodate these. We appreciate 
your feedback and will use it to improve our 
service.  

Stanton Bridge Rocked Friday 
 
We had a great day on Friday! Everyone 
dressed as a rock star to raise money for Com-
ic relief! There were guitars, wigs and    glitter 
everywhere! We love dressing up to raise mon-
ey for such a good cause. 
 
Congratulations to the TTRS champions– 
Dhruti, Nuradni and Ayham. Our best dressed 
teacher was Miss Akthar in  year 5. We hope 
you enjoyed your prizes! 
 

Wow! Look out for our Rockin’ pics on our   
twitter page— check out those cool dudes! 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

Easter break begins on Friday 2nd April 
2021 and ends on Sunday 18th April 
May Bank Holiday is 3rd May 2021 
Half term for Summer begins Saturday 
29th May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th 
June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  via the schools  
e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Mobile phones 
Please remember to put your 

phones away when entering  the school 
site. 


